
City of Dardenne Prairie, Missouri now has open a REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATION 
(RFQ) for LAND ACQUISITION SERVICES for the Hanley Road Reconstruction and Improvements 
Project in Dardenne Prairie, Missouri:  Sealed proposals are due by 9:00 A.M., CT, March 1, 2019 at 
the office of City Clerk Kimberlie Clark, 2032 Hanley Road, Dardenne Prairie, Missouri 63368. The 
RFQ that details submittal requirements may be obtained from 
‘https://www.dardenneprairie.org/news’.   

The City of Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and 
related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. For more information, or to obtain a 
Title VI Complaint Form, please call (636) 561-1718 or come into the City Hall located at 2032 Hanley 
Road, Dardenne Prairie, Missouri, 63368. 

 

 

 

 


